
Nether Loirston Growers
Last year we were battling dry conditions and this year we have been struggling to 
work on our plots with all the rain! Still, vegetables are managing to cope with the 
cool temperatures and some allotmenteers are bringing in their first harvest.

The weeds have flourished but we are 
working hard to make our allotment 
site a credit to our community and our 
inclusion in the Aberdeen in Bloom 
entry. We will be visited by the national 
judges on the 7th August.

We still have room for unwanted 
compost bins and we can collect 
locally. If you can help or need further 
information please contact us.
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